Dear Parents of Preschool- 8th Graders,

On days that GACC has either a half-day or No School, St. Paul’s will get Pizza from
Pizza Ranch, we will have $5 lunch, or we will have the students bring a cold lunch.
Milk is provided for your child at no cost.

On days that we have pizza, there will be NO charge to the students for pizza or
milk!

On days that we have a $5 Lunch, a meal will be provided for your child for $5 each.
These $5 Lunch days are a fundraiser for the school. The funds collected go towards
a trip to Camp Luther or a trip to Washington DC, Close Up. This cost is separate
from their Junch account and will NOT be able to be paid out of that account.
Students who receive free or reduced lunches need to pay the $5 lunch fee. Milk is
provided at no cost to the child.

Before each pizza or $5 lunch day, a form is sent home to be completed and
returned. Please make sure to return it by the due date requested so that we can
ensure that we have enough food for your child.

On the days we offer pizza, we will offer cheese or hamburger pizza only. The pizzas
we order are a large-sized pizza cut into 8 slices. These slices are larger in size,
about the same size as 1 1/2 normal sized piece. If your child will be eating pizza,
please complete the form with your family’s last name; check that “My Children will
have lunch,” list your child’s hame and the number of pieces for each kind of pizza
that your child will eat. Then return it to the school office. Please Note: we only
order the number of pizzas needed. There will not be extras for seconds! Please
make sure to request the correct number of slices for your child.

On the days we offer a $5 lunch, the form will state what will be served. If your child
will eat a $5 lunch please complete the form with your family’s name, check that “My
Children will have lunch,” list your child’s name, and then return it to the school
office along with $5 for each child eating. Please write your checks to “St. Paul
Lutheran School.”

If your child does not want pizza or a $5 lunch, please mark “No Thanks! I've got this
covered.” on the form, return it to the school office and provide a cold lunch that
day. |

If your child is a half day student, and does not usually eat lunch with our students,
we eat lunch at 11:00 on these days. We would love your child to join us.

If you have any questions, please call the school office at 402-372-2355.



Friday, September 22nd
PK-8" Pizza Ranch Pizza

No Cost to students
Milk included GACC has % day. Thank you!

WAYS TO RSVP:
- return this form or - call office 402-372-2355

...... BY Wednesday, September 20th

Family Name:
My Child(ren) will have lunch

Please write the Names of children eating & # of
Slices requested.

PLEASE NOTE: the slices are larger slices. We ask for
large pizzas (usually cut into 12 pieces) cut into 8.

Name # of Hamburger  # of Cheese

No Thanks! I've got this covered.
I’'m packing a cold lunch for my child(ren)

PK-8'™ School Lunch Fundraiser
Close UP Trip to Washington DC

Monday, September 25th
Cavatini, Garlic Bread, Green Beans &

Fruit Salad & Cookies. Milk Included.

S5 per student per meal GACC has no school.
Thank you!

WAYS TO RSVP:
- return this form
- call the school office 402-372-2355

..... BY Wednesday, September 20th

Family Name:
My Child(ren) will have lunch

Please write the Names of children eating.

Name Name

No Thanks! I've got this covered.
I’'m packing a cold lunch for my child(ren)

Checks payable to: St. Paul Lutheran School




